John Cunninﬂham

From: Leland Frayseth

Sent: Monday, September 23, 2019 12:03 PM

To:

Cc:

Subject: Scary Tunnel, Oroville, Los Vaqueros public comment

Dear California Water Commission (CWC) Commissioners Quintero, Baker, Ball, Byrne, Curtin, Herrera,
Alvarado, Swanson, staff and the public.

This is my 25th letter over the past 2 years to the CWC. Please accept the following public comment in
response to Department of Water Resources Director Karla Nemeth's presentation at the 2019-09-18 CWC
meeting.

Please watch my video comment at this linkl https://youtu.be/rvm7r4hYcWs |
I am sharing this video comment on the Coastside Fishing Club forum and the Bethel Island facebook group.

Please engage with fishermen, fisherwomen, Delta farmers, Delta residents and boaters at a 2020 offsite CWC
meeting like you met with Central Valley farmers and ranchers in 2019.

Thank you, Leland Frayseth
35 year Contra Costa Water District customer
Sacramento river salmon fisherman


https://youtu.be/rvm7r4hYcWs

